
High  Representative  Valentin
Inzko met with new Head of
the Council of Europe Office
in BiH Ms. Bojana Urumova

High Representative Valentin Inzko met today with the new Head
of  the  Council  of  Europe  Office  in  Sarajevo,  Ms.  Bojana
Urumova. High Representative Inzko and Ms. Urumova discussed
the  general  political  situation  in  BiH  with  particular
emphasis on the respect of the rule of law and human rights,
and agreed to cooperate closely to help the country improve
its track record in these areas.
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